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A big welcome back to Mary Sutton, who is returning to Subicare next week. 

Older Rainbow Room parents may remember her from last year. 

Mary and Ruth will be sharing the 4th educator role in the Rainbow Room. 

Ruth will work every Monday, Tuesday and Friday 

And Mary will work every Wednesday and Thursday 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 – 2020 

CCS  family income thresholds 

 

 

Subsidy per cent 
(of actual fee charged or relevant hourly rate 

cap, whichever is lower) 

 
 

Up to $68,163 
 

 
85% 

 
More than $68,163  to below $173,163 

 

 
Decreasing to 50% * 

 
$173,163to below $252,453 

 

 
50%  

 
 $252,453 to below $342,453 

 

 
Decreasing to 20% * 

 
$342,453 to below $352,453 

 
20% 

 

 
Equal to or above $352,453 

 

 
0% 

 

CCS Annual Cap  

 

2019 – 2020 

 

 

Annual Subsidy Cap 

 

 
$10,373 

 

Annual Subsidy Cap Threshold 

 

 
$188,163 

Income test 

The percentage of Child Care Subsidy 

a family is entitled to is based on 

combined annual income. 

Child Care Subsidy income thresholds 

are adjusted annually in accordance 

with Consumer Price Index (CPI). 

This table shows the income thresholds 

that apply from 1 July 2019. 

Annual Cap 

There is no annual cap for most families receiving Child 

Care Subsidy. The income threshold at which an annual 

cap does apply, and the value of the cap, are adjusted 

annually in accordance with CPI. This table shows how 

the annual cap applies from 1 July 2019. 

Effective July 1st 2019 

As mentioned previously, from July 1st, 2019.  

Our daily fee has increased from $120 to $125 
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The introduction of the Subicare wet 

bags has been a great success! 

Thank you for your support in our 

effort to make  

Subicare more environmentally 

responsible! 

 

Thank you to those who have collected the 

Woolworths earn & learn stickers for Subicare. 

Thanks to your efforts we have been able to 

reduce the total cost of the 

Max & Rosie Quad Multi-Seat Stroller 

and purchase it for the centre. 

This resource will make it easier for younger 

Balloon Room children to partake in excursions. 
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www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


